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Broadway Community Patio – Temporary Reserved Parking 
Program Background 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the parking fee be reduced from $11,975 to $4,622 per year over five years. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 4, 
2025, considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above.  
The recommendation being put forward by Committee was not voted on unanimously. 
 
The Committee also received a letter dated February 27, 2025, as well as a 
presentation from Anne-Marie Cey, Broadway Business Improvement District.  
 
Your Committee also resolved that, at the time this matter is before City Council, 
Administration bring forward additional information on how the Broadway Community 
Patio could be implemented without impacting the other BIDs in the city.  This 
supplementary information is attached to this Committee report. 

 
Attachments 
1. March 4, 2025 report of the Community Services Division. 
2. Letter from Anne-Marie Cey, Broadway Business Improvement District, dated 

February 27, 2025. 
3. Supplementary Information provided by the Administration  


